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jstroh :

From; Tiffany Anderson [tiffanykayanderson@yahoo.com]
Sent:  2011-08-19 10:10 AM
To: jstroh@sjmosquito.org; Bob Phibbs

Subject: 8/19/2011

John-I received your email yesterday stating there is no work available to
accommodate Dr. Murata's directions. Please keep in mind I have completed a

computer course at Humphrey's which taught Word, Excel & Access. 1 am also
capable of inspecting pools and premise survey. If you have work available
please keep this in mind.

I am not aware of the MOU guidelines as it pertains to Work-comp injuries and
the 30 days regular pay for employees. Please inform me if I should expect my

regular pay from the district for the next 30 days as the MOU states.

Can you please forward me the contact information for UNUM?

Sincerely,

Tiffany Anderson

2011-09-23




